
Chair and Members 
Historical Commission 
City of Newburyport 
60 Pleasant Street 
Newburyport, MA 01950 

RE: 311 Merrimac Street 

Dear Chair and Members of the Commission; 

I am an abutter to the property noted above. I have been provided with plans showing the 
removal of several areas of the exterior walls, including the rear porch, as well as renovations and 
construction of small additions on the rear westerly side of the Structure. I do not believe the plans will 
be detrimental to the neighborhood.  

I am not in opposition to the project. 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Faigen
313 Merrimac Street
Newburyport, MA 01950
March 12, 2024


